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February 17 Meeting 
It’s Flea Market Time Again 

Get out your spending money!  Twenty ladies have signed up 
for tables at our flea market!  There will be plenty of 
opportunities to find real treasures and bargains.
Please bring change and small bills if at all possible for the 
small items.  There will also be larger items, I’m sure, so come 
prepared.

Doors will open at 8:30 for the Sellers.
All others will be allowed in at 9:30.

We will be announcing our Spring Challenge at this meeting.  
We are hoping for lots of participation with the results going 
to one of our charities.  Details at the meeting.

Officers & Chairpersons 

President 
  Joanne Shropshire 843 957-0415 
Vice-President 
  Karen Bennett         215 880-1408 
Secretary 
  Louisa Jordan         843 215-5799
Treasurer 
  Mary Harrigan       585 704-0441
Historian 
  Jan McGinty           843-314-3060
Sunshine 
  Kathy Petkis           843 236-8238
Newsletter / Website 
  Dawn Dilley           843 399-4834
  ddilley1@mac.com
Membership 
  Anna Henry        203 339-5091
  Carol Lloyd        843 236-0488
Programs 
  Jerre Reese              843 215-4189
  Kathy Stuart           910 579-1739
  Brenda Call             843 293-2047
  DJ Stultz                  843 455-4904 
Hospitality 
  Elaine Messier       978 604-9058
  Ginger Tappen       843 215-9242
Projects / Challenges 
  Visit the website for current
    Committee Chairpersons 

Web Page 
coastalcarolinaquilters.com

SNIPPETS
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President’s Message

As I sit here recovering from having my other 
knee done, I keep thinking about everything I 
want to get done in my quilting room.  There is 
so much I hope to accomplish in the next 
couple of months - some class samples and 
other projects that just call to me to make 
them.  Let’s hope I get them done.
February is the month for Love and as quilters 
we all have a love relationship with fabric.  For 
some of us that love of fabric started very early 
in life.  Others came to it at a later point in life.
As we prepare for our meeting this month we 
will look at all the “stuff” for sale at the Flea 
Market and it should bring joy to us as we see 
it all as inspiring to us and our love of all things 
quilting.  I hope we all find something that will 
inspire us on to a new project.
Reminder - Sellers, only, will be allowed into 
the room at 8:30.
Doors open for everyone else at 9:30
Joanne Shropshire

Notes from Jerre

To-Do List
✴ Wear your name tag
✴ Get a new parking pass - still only $1
✴ Carpool if possible
✴ PLEASE don’t park in front of the 
mailboxes.  There are spaces behind the 
building.
✴ Pay your 2020 dues - $25
✴ Turn in your PHD list
✴ Bring Show and Tell.

February 17th Meeting - Be prepared to go 
home with some real bargains from the Flea 
Market.  You know you will find something you 
can’t live without.
Details of the Spring Challenge will be 
announced.

PHD lists are due - If you are new to CCQ 
and not familiar with our PHD (Projects Half 
Done) challenge, it is what is known in other 
guilds as UFOs.  You can submit a list of up to 
10 projects that you have already started but 
still need to complete.  When you complete 
one of the projects on your list you need to 
bring it to a meeting for Show and Tell.  It will 
then be crossed off your list and your name will 
put “in the hat” for a drawing at the December 
meeting.  Bring your list to this month’s 
meeting and give to either Sandy Jacobs or 
Bobbi Callison.  You can also email it to Bobbi 
bobbicallison13@gmail.com
We hope this gives the boost you need to get 
those items completed.
Meet The Quilters - This is the last chance 
to sign up for MTQ, being held at the Myrtle 
Beach Base Recreation Center, (in Market 
Common) on March 26.
See Karen Bennett to pay your $12 fee.  If you 
can’t make the February meeting, please mail 
your check, payable to CCQ, to Karen 
Bennett, 614 Aspen Loop, Pawleys Island, SC  
29585, ensuring that she receives it before 
March 1.
Grand Strand Quilters is hosting the event this 
year and are hoping for a big turnout.  It is sure 
to be a fun day to meet and greet fellow 
quilters from 15 NC/SC guilds.  The featured 
lecturer is Jan Krentz.  Jan comes from the San 
Diego area and is an internationally recognized 
quilt instructor, author and designer.  Winner 
of the 1998 Teacher of the Year award, Jan’s 
motivating workshops are packed with 
practical tips, techniques and methods to 
insure success.  Jan’s most popular workshops 
are technique-rich piecing and design-focused.  
She is often called the “queen of Lone Star 
designs.”  Jan’s newer diamond techniques are 
available in an online workshop: Diamond Quilt 
Designs with Blueprint.com and available with 
24-7 access.
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COMING ATTRACTIONS
In March, Colleen Martin will present a trunk show of the many bags she makes.  In the 
afternoon she will teach a bag class open to all levels of ability.  See the attached flyer.  The supply 
list is posted on the CCQ website.   coastalcarolinaquilters.com

April’s program will feature “The Stars Among Us.”  We have many talented quilters in CCQ and 
they work in a variety of styles.  This program will acquaint you with members whose work you 
may not be familiar with.

2020 Memberhip Directory - The latest directory has been completed and will be sent as an 
attachment in an email along with this newsletter and the treasurer’s report.
Remember, the information in the directory is for CCQ members ONLY and not to be shared.  
Thank you.
The complete information for the following new members is included in the directory.

Patti Balsinger
pwbalsinger@gmail.com

Maureen Bradley
mmbradley47@gmail.com

Gail Burr
gail.burr@verizon.net

LuAnn Dummer
dummerx4@netzero.com

Cassandra Kriley
c.kriley@yahoo.com

Regina Parsons
rjparsons@suddenlink.net

Nancy Quackenbush
qutrees@frontiernet.net

Sue Wehner
sue.wehner@gmail.com

Welcome New Members
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BABY LOCK JAZZ 
Never used - 9 months old.  12inch workspace to the right of needle

Comes with all accessories and wheeled case.   $900.00
Contact Dawn Dilley if you are interested - 843-399-4834

FOR SALE

This should have been in last month’s newsletter but 
some of us (me) are behind in just about everything.
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